
BEAVER COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Beaver County Council is considering the extension of the existing lease on the following parcel, as 
shown below: 
 

Plan 1670 TR, Lot R1 in SE 16-50-20-W4 (13.35 acres) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beaver County Council will hear arguments for and against the proposed lease extension at a public 
hearing scheduled for 10:30 am, Wednesday, April 18, 2018, at the Beaver County Service Centre, 5120 
– 50th Street, Ryley, Alberta. 
 
Written submissions may be provided to Beaver County Council during the public hearing, however it is 
requested that a copy of the written submission be delivered to the County Office, attention the Chief 
Administrative Officer, no later than 10:00 am, Thursday, April 12, 2018. 
 
If you submit comments in writing, the information you provide may be made public, subject to the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
Bob Beck 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Beaver County 
Box 140 
Ryley, AB 
T0B 4A0 
 

  

 

  

 

  

   


